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Sammy Spider's First Passover Sylvia A. Rouss 2014-01-01 Sammy Spider watches
longingly as the Shapiro family celebrates Passover. He wants to help Josh find
the afikomen (hidden matzah), but his mother reminds him, "Spiders don't
celebrate Passover. Spiders spin webs." And his first attempt at spinning a new
web yields some surprising results.
Pippa's Passover Plate Vivian Kirkfield 2019-02-05 Sundown is near, and it's
almost time for the Seder to begin-- but where is Pippa's special Passover
plate? Pippa the Mouse has been working hard all day-- cleaning her house,
setting the table, cooking the meal. Everything looks great-- but her special
Seder plate is missing! Searching through her tiny house turns up nothing, so
Pippa ventures out to ask her neighbors if they can help. Bravely, she asks the
other animals for help, but the snake, owl, and cat haven't seen her plate,
either. But it's almost time for the Seder to begin, so she keeps looking-- and
when she finds it, she invites all the other animals home to join her
celebration. A charming story with a happy ending, Pippa's Passover Plate pairs
simple, rhyming text with bright paintings by Jill Weber, illustrator of The
Story of Passover and The Story of Esther. In bravely facing her animal
neighbors, this adorable little mouse finds not only her missing Seder plate-but new friends. Filled with rhymes and repetition, this is a perfect title to
share and read aloud, just in time for your own Passover festivities. A final
spread with Pippa and her guests getting ready to hide the matzo and celebrate
also shows the Passover plate with its six essential symbolic items: zeroah (a
roasted bone), beitzah,(an egg), maror and charoset (bitter herbs), chazeret
(mortar or paste), and karpas (a spring vegetable).
Grover's Eight Nights of Light (Sesame Street) Jodie Shepherd 2017-09-19 It’s
Hanukkah on Sesame Street, and Grover invites his friends to a Hanukkah party
at his house. Girls and boys ages 2 to 5 will learn the why and how of
celebrating Hanukkah along with Elmo, Telly, Abby Cadabby, Cookie Monster, Big
Bird, Oscar the Grouch, Bert, Ernie, Zoe, and Murray. The story offers a simple
outline of the holiday’s origins, lighting the menorah, playing dreidel, and
eating latkes and other traditional delicacies. The story includes gentle
messages about friendship, kindness, and tolerance to highlight the Sesame
Street mission of helping kids grow smarter, stronger, and kinder—because
Sesame Street is the most trusted name in early learning.
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Miriam's Cup Fran Manushkin 1998 A Jewish mother preparing for Passover tells
her young children the story of Miriam, the Biblical woman who prophesied the
birth of Moses.
Passover Is Coming! Tracy Newman 2016-02-01 Readers join a cute family as they
prepare for and celebrate Passover by cleaning the house, making matzah ball
soup, assembling the seder plate, saying the Four Questions, and looking for
the afikomen.
The Littlest Levine Sandy Lanton 2014-01-01 Hannah doesn't like being the
littlest Levine. She's too short to hang fruit from the sukkah and too young to
light the Hanukkah candles by herself. But when Passover comes, the littlest
Levine gets a chance to shine in a big way.
Simon and the Bear Eric A. Kimmel 2016-08-04 Enjoy a Hanukkah tale full of
wonder and miracles from the author of the classic Hershel and the Hanukkah
Goblins. Before Simon sails to America, he promises his family that he will get
a job and send for them. Simon's mother knows he will need a miracle, so she
reminds him to celebrate Hanukkah wherever he may be. Little does either of
them know that Simon will spend the first night of Hanukkah on an ice floe
after his ship sinks. The lone survivor out in the wide ocean, Simon lights the
first candle, and it attracts a visitor: a polar bear. Does she eat him? No!
She shares his latkes, enjoys his songs, goes fishing for him, and even keeps
him warm at night. By the last day of Hanukkah, Simon has nearly given up hope
of ever being rescued. But then he recounts all of the miracles that have
befallen him so far. Perhaps it is not too much to hope for one more, he
thinks, as he lights all of the candles in the menorah. The bright glow signals
a passing ship, and Simon makes it to New York after all. This fanciful
Hanukkah tale -- like none you've ever read before -- celebrates eight
miracles: family, friendship, hope, selflessness, sharing, faith, courage, and
love. From the author of the Caldecott Honor-winning classic Hershel and the
Hanukkah Goblins comes a gorgeously illustrated fantasy Hanukkah tale full of
miracles, from sharing latkes with a polar bear to surviving a Titanic-like
sinking. The story behind the ancient holiday is included at the end.
Dinosaur on Passover Diane Levin Rauchwerger 2014-08-01 Kar-Ben Read-Aloud
eBooks with Audio combine professional narration and text highlighting to bring
eBooks to life! An eager, playful dinosaur causes havoc at the seder when he
arrives at a young boy's house to join him in celebrating Passover.
It's Passover, Grover! (Sesame Street) Jodie Shepherd 2019-01-22 A Sesame
Street Passover story with stickers, a poster, and a card game! It's Passover
on Sesame Street, and Grover invites a few friends to a Seder at his house.
More and more guests show up, and room is made at the table to honor the
traditional Passover invitation: "Let all who are hungry come and eat." Girls
and boys ages 2 to 5 will particularly enjoy the story's focus on the exciting
hunt for the Passover afikomen, a piece of matzah that's hidden for the
children to find. A brief explanation of the history and customs of Passover is
included at the end. Stickers, a poster that shows a splendid Seder plate, and
a press-out matching card game add to the holiday fun. The messages of
inclusion and friendship make this colorful paperback storybook particularly
timely.
The Passover Mouse Joy Nelkin Wieder 2020-01-28 In this charming and witty
Passover story about kindness, community, tradition, and forgiveness, a little
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mouse disrupts a town's preparations for the holiday when it steals a piece of
leavened bread—or chometz—just as all the houses have been swept clean in time
for the holiday. It's the morning before the start of Passover, and all the
villagers have swept their homes clean of leavened bread, in keeping with the
traditions of the holiday. Suddenly, a small mouse steals a piece of bread and
tears through the town, spoiling everyone's hard work. But just when it seems
as if the townsfolk will never be ready for their Seder, the little mouse's
actions unwittingly bring everyone together, to work as a group to save the
holiday. Jewish families at Passover will embrace this rollicking, funny, and
ultimately inspiring story—based on an original tale from the Talmud—that
weaves together the themes of community, kindness, charity, and forgiveness.
It's sure to become a modern holiday classic that's shared year after year
among the generations. An afterword discusses the story from the Talmud that
the author used as her inspiration and includes a glossary of terms that will
be useful to young readers. ★ "An excellent addition to the Jewish
tradition."—Kirkus, starred review
The Matzo Ball Boy Lisa Shulman 2007-02-01 On the morning of the Passover
seder, a lonely bubbe decides to make a matzo ball boy to keep her company.
Soon delicious smells waft from the bubbling pot, and when she lifts the lid to
see if the matzo ball boy is done, out he jumps. “Oy!” she cries. “And where do
you think you’re going?” “I’m off to see the world, bubbe,” he replies. Before
long, a yenta and her children, a rabbi, and a fox are all on a mad chase to
catch the matzo ball boy!
Passover, Here I Come! D.J. Steinberg 2022-02-08 Celebrate Passover with a
collection of funny and festive poems from the author of the hugely popular
Kindergarten, Here I Come! The Seder plate is set and the pantry's filled with
matzah -- Passover is here! Author D. J. Steinberg is back with an all new
collection of poems celebrating the joys of Passover, from singing the Four
Questions to finding the Afikomen.
A Seder for Grover Joni Kibort Sussman 2019-02-01 Kar-Ben Read-Aloud eBooks
with Audio combine professional narration and text highlighting to bring eBooks
to life! A Seder for Grover introduces very young readers to Passover
traditions with friends from Sesame Street. Big Bird, Moishe Oofnik, and
Avigail join their friend Grover to celebrate the spring holiday of Passover.
Together they eat matzah, read from the Haggadah, and find the afikomen.
It's Passover, Grover! (Sesame Street) Jodie Shepherd 2019-01-22 A Sesame
Street Passover story with stickers, a poster, and a card game! It's Passover
on Sesame Street, and Grover invites a few friends to a Seder at his house.
More and more guests show up, and room is made at the table to honor the
traditional Passover invitation: "Let all who are hungry come and eat." Girls
and boys ages 2 to 5 will particularly enjoy the story's focus on the exciting
hunt for the Passover afikomen, a piece of matzah that's hidden for the
children to find. A brief explanation of the history and customs of Passover is
included at the end. Stickers, a poster that shows a splendid Seder plate, and
a press-out matching card game add to the holiday fun. The messages of
inclusion and friendship make this colorful paperback storybook particularly
timely.
I Spy Passover! Book for Kids Joshua Tigger Publishing 2021-03-10 Let
Passover's ideas run wild! New and Improved (i spy books) Pesach-Edition FULL
COLOR PAGES! Unique illustrations High quality product Colorful interior that
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catches the eye of a child! Cute Passover theme If you are looking for an
interactive I Spy book for kids ages 2-5 then this fun activity book is perfect
for you. They can start with little eye things to spot or eye spy toddler A
perfect book for little hands with toddler learners. They'll develop
observational skills, learn to assign letters to objects, they will learn the
basic symbols of Passover and they'll be having so much fun they won't even
know they're learning! Details: 16 Different Puzzles to spying Printed in the
high quality paper Beautiful designs appropriate for kids ages 2-5 and all ages
Soft glossy cover Great gift for both a boy and a girl for Passover Time! 8.5 x
8.5 Size - Perfect for little hands Get this Fun Activity Book Today by
Clicking the "Buy Now" Button.
My Very Own Haggadah Judyth Saypol Groner 1999 The ultimate children's
Haggadah. A childe's first seder service with the story of Passover, an
explanation of holiday symbols, pictures to colour, songs, recipes and crafts.
Lotsa Matzah Tilda Balsley 2014-01-01 Why is matzah plain and flat? For
centuries it’s been like that. A rhyming introduction to Passover’s traditional
food, with children eating and enjoying “lotsa matzah” many different ways
during the holiday.
Sammy Spider's First Haggadah Sylvia A. Rouss 2011-08-01 Sammy leads young
children through the steps of the Passover seder, telling the story of the
Exodus, asking and answering the Four Questions, and sampling the traditional
foods. Includes creative readings and songs, As well as colorful paper collage
art by Katherine Janus Kahn.
Grover and Big Bird's Passover Celebration Tilda Balsley 2014-01-01 Grover and
Big Bird are in a hurry to get to the Passover seder, but—uh, oh!—there are
many delays. Moishe Oofnik comes to the rescue in his tumbledown truck, but
will they arrive in time to ask the Four Questions?
Let My People Go! Tilda Balsley 2011-09-01 The Passover story is enlivened in
this creative rendition of the Ten Plagues. Everyone can take part as Moses
implores Pharoah to "Let My People Go!" This light-hearted rhyming tale can be
read alone or with a cast of characters as a "Reader's The
Yuvi's Candy Tree Lesley Simpson 2014-01-01 In Ethiopia, Yuvi dreams of a land
where water flows, bread is plentiful, and candy grows on trees. But it is only
after a difficult journey that she arrives in Israel, where it appears that her
dreams have come true.
Frogs in the Bed Ann D. Koffsky 2014 Passover Companion Keeps Kids Focused on
the Seder Build anticipation before Passover and then follow along during the
seder. Frogs in the Bed is a combination story and activity book built around
key moments in the seder to encourage young children to participate, no matter
which haggadah you use. A humorously illustrated version of the popular seder
song "One Morning (the Frog Song)" is followed by activities that connect
children to touchpoints in the seder. Each page draws children's attention back
to the seder, encouraging their active participation and helping them
understand what's happening around them. Sing along to "One Morning (The Frog
Song)" Explore seder plate symbols Recite the Four Questions Munch some matzah
shapes Solve the afikoman maze Create pre-holiday crafts Welcome Elijah with a
sparkly cup Plus: make your own jumping frog!
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Passover Scavenger Hunt Shanna Silva 2017-01-01 Rachel's uncle is terrible at
hiding the afikomen. It's always too easy to find! So this year, Rachel decides
to take over. She finds the perfect hiding spot and creates a series of clues
for her cousins to follow. Can you guess where the hunt will lead them?
Let My Babies Go! Sarah Willson 1998 The Passover story told through the
splendid imagination of Rug Rats' of Angelica, Tommy and Granpa Boris to create
a family celebration of the holiday.
Dayenu! 2012 A sturdy, colorful tribute to the Passover celebration combines
the festive cheer of a traditional Passover song with a lyrical retelling of
the exodus from Egypt to Israel.
Grover's Hanukkah Party Joni Kibort Sussman 2019-09-01 At Hanukkah, 8 is
especially great! Use this fun board book to count party guests, candles,
latkes, and more!
Matzah Meals Barbara Steinberg 2014-01-01 This simple cookbook includes lots of
great recipes for the young Passover cook. You'll also find instructions for
preparing the seder and craft ideas for decorating the seder table.
Passover Melanie Halton 2004-02 Read the captions and find the best image to
fit in the spaces to create your own Passover scenes.
My First Passover Tomie dePaola 2015-02-05 Passover is a time for families and
friends to celebrate their faith and shared history. Tomie dePaola’s simple
text and beautiful illustrations provide insight into this special holiday for
young readers.
The Sneaky Tricky Hamantash Rachel Mintz 2017-01-15 One day a baker finds a
strange triangle cookie... He goes on a short quest to find what it is... A
funny Purim story! For children and their parents. The story unfolds
information about the Megilah (Esther Scroll) with Haman, Esther and
Mordechai.With colorful images and illustrations, the story follows the baker
as he tries to learn more about the strange triangle cookie.
Meet the Matzah Alan Silberberg 2022-02-22 From the creator of Meet the Latkes
comes the zaniest retelling of the Passover story starring an earnest matzah
and his bready friends! What makes this Passover different from all other
Passovers? Meet Alfie Koman. He's a matzah who really likes to hide. But Alfie
also has a great story to tell his class of how the Hebrews fled Egypt to
freedom. Too bad Loaf, the school sourdough bully, turns Alfie's Passover story
upside-down. A pharaoh who is a giant cockroach? Moses as a mighty superhero?
And Ten Plagues that include "No Wi-fi" and "Chocolate-turned-to-broccoli"?
Looks like it's up to Alfie and his best friend Challah Looyah to get the
Passover story right. Alfie just has to come out of hiding first.... A followup to the hysterical Meet The Latkes, this Passover book is another mis-told
holiday treat.
Five Little Gefiltes Dave Horowitz 2017-08-01 This hilarious read-aloud, full
of Yiddish terms and perfect for Passover, follows five little gefilte fish on
a grand adventure in New York City. You'll laugh, you'll cry, you'll plotz!
When five curious young gefilte fish have the chutzpah to sneak out of their
jar and set off to explore the world, they are followed by a loud OY VEY!—Mama
Gefilte isn’t too happy to see her little ones leaving the nest. But she’s
it-s-passover-grover-sesame-street-pictureback-r

5/7

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 28, 2022 by guest

taught them well, and at the end of their adventures, each one proves himself a
mensch—making Mama one proud gefilte indeed. Dave Horowitz’s playful rhyming
tale, its illustrations packed with comic asides, will have readers giggling
out loud and looking for opportunities to practice their Yiddish—with help from
the handy glossary at the end of the book.
Alligator Seder Jessica Hickman 2020 Illustrations and simple, rhyming text
reveal the Passover preparations and seder celebration of a family of
alligators in a Florida swamp.
More Than Enough April Halprin Wayland 2016-03-15 A family's Passover
celebration is equal parts warmth and charm in this cozy picture book, with the
traditional seder song “Dayenu” as the grateful refrain. In this story told in
spare, lyrical prose, a Jewish family prepares for their Passover seder,
visiting the farmer's market for walnuts, lilacs, and honey (and adopting a
kitten along the way!), then chopping apples for the charoset, and getting
dressed up before walking to Nana's house. The refrain throughout is “Dayenu”—a
mind-set of thankfulness, a reminder to be aware of the blessings in each
moment. At Nana's, there's matzo ball soup, chicken, coconut macaroons, and of
course, the hidden afikomen. After opening the door for Elijah and singing the
verses of “Chad Gadya,”Nana tucks the children in for a special Passover
sleepover. This warm, affectionate story embraces Passover in the spirit of
dayenu, and offers a comprehensive glossary—it’s a perfect read for the entire
family in anticipation and celebration of the holiday.
A Pickles Passover Richie Chevat 2003 After Boris Pickles leads the Seder,
Angelica, the babies, and the other holiday guests begin the fun search for the
afikoman, a piece of hidden matzoh, in this colorful holiday tale. Original.
Trash That Trash, Elmo and Abby! Mary Lindeen 2020-01-01 Elmo and Abby take on
trash in this friendly guide that teaches young readers about how litter
impacts earth. Practical tips and a friendly Sesame Street approach encourage
readers to take action against litter. How can you be kind to Earth? Interior
paper made with 30 percent recycled post-consumer waste fibers.
The Little Red Hen and the Passover Matzah Leslie Kimmelman 2011-01-01 A
classic tale gets a Jewish twist, when Little Red Hen asks her friends for help
making Passover matzah. Before she knows it, Little Red Hen tells herself, it
will be time for Passover. So she decides to plant some grain. But when she
asks her friends to help, they're too busy for her. "Sorry, bub," says the
Horse. "Think again," barks the dog. Oy gevalt! "Friends, shmends," she says.
"I'll just do it myself." But when the wheat is grown and harvested, when the
flour is milled and the matzah baked and the Seder table set-- all by Red on
her own--who should come to her door but her not-so-helpful friends? Though
she's tempted to turn them away, Little Red is a mensch-- and a mensch
forgives. Like her Haggadah says: Let all who are hungry come and eat. But who
will do all these dishes? Filled with Yiddish phrases and a healthy dose of
humor, this Passover tale of hard work, friendship, and forgiveness is not to
be missed. Bright cartoon illustrations add humor and detail to the story.
Backmatter includes a glossary of Yiddish phrases, an author's note about the
holiday, and a recipe for making your own Passover matzah.
Around the Passover Table Tracy Newman 2019-03-01 The candles are lit, the
seder plate filled, and the matzo stacked high. Join in to read, sing, eat, and
observe the holiday. The many steps of a Passover seder are portrayed in this
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rhyming story.
The Best Four Questions Rachelle Burk 2019 Marcy is old enough to ask four
questions during her family's Passover Seder, but does not understand that
there are four specific questions she is to read from the Haggadah.
The Passover Guest Susan Kusel 2021-01-19 Sydney Taylor Award Winner A girl's
kindness to a mysterious magician leads to a Passover miracle. Beautifully
illustrated and deftly told, this story full of hope, tradition-- and just a
touch of magic-- is a new Passover classic in the making. It's the Spring of
1933 in Washington D.C., and the Great Depression is hitting young Muriel's
family hard. Her father has lost his job and her family barely has enough food
most days-- let alone for a Passover Seder. They don't even have any wine to
leave out for the prophet Elijah's ceremonial cup. With no feast to rush home
to, Muriel wanders by the Lincoln Memorial, where she encounters a mysterious
magician in whose hands juggled eggs become lit candles. After she makes a kind
gesture, he encourages her to run home for her Seder, and when she does, she
encounters a holiday miracle: a bountiful feast of brisket, soup, and matzah,
enough for their whole community to share. But who was this mysterious
benefactor? When Muriel sees Elijah's cup is empty, she has a good idea. Sean
Rubin's finely-detailed, historically-accurate illustrations, with a color
pallete inspired by Marc Chagall, bring a strong sense of setting to this fresh
retelling of the I.L. Peretz story best known through Uri Shulevitz's 1973
adaptation The Magician. A perfect gift for those celebrating Passover, or to
introduce the holiday traditions to young readers, The Passover Guest is sure
to enchant readers of all ages. Brief essays at the end of the story detail
author Susan Kusel's inspiration for this retelling, artist Sean Rubin's
influences and research, and introduce the traditions associated with Passover
celebrations. An Association of Jewish Libraries Spring Holiday Highlight A
CBC/NCSS Notable Social Studies Trade Book A Booklist Editors' Choice A CCBC
Choice A CSMCL Best Multicultural Children's Book of the Year
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